PRIME Engineering, Inc.
February 28, 2012

Joseph A. Lombardi

Assistant Director (Fiscal)
City of Columbus
Department of Public Utilities
910 Dublin Road

Columbus, OH 433215

Dear Mr. Lombardi:

This jointly signed letter is sent to you to certify that on January 15, 2012, PRIME Engineering, Inc.
(PEI) FEIN/CCN — 26-0546656, acquired PRIME Engineering & Architecture, Inc. (PEA) FEIN/CCN — 31-
1373357. In this acquisition, PEA agreed to the transfer its business assets, including those contracts
in which PEA is currently obligated to deliver engineering, architectural, construction inspection and
materials testing services to various administrative departments of the City of Columbus.

In consideration of the transfer of the business, PEI assumed all obligations that arise in the
performance of these business-related activities.

We kindly request that the City of Columbus Department of Public Utilities and Department of
Public Services recognize this legal transfer of PEA’s business to PEl and, in so doing, allow PEI to hill
the City of Columbus on all future professional services delivered under the terms of the existing
contracts that were formerly with PEA.

ATTEST:
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Kumar Buvanendaran, P.E.
President

PRIME Engineering, Inc.
EIN: 26-0546656
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sugd Sugurjess, P.E., MBA

Principal.

PRIME Engineering, Inc.

(former President of PRIME Engineering & Architecture, Inc.)

3000 Corporate Exchange Drive, Suite 600 Columbus, Ohio 43231 + 614.839.0250 + Fax: 614.839.0251
Offices also in MARYLAND, PENNSYLVANIA, MASSACHUSETTS, CONNECTICUT and RHODE ISLAND

www.primeeng.com



